If I had only known in March it would be my last time in a restaurant, I would have ordered dessert!  Yes, it has been that long!  We have been practicing social distancing and at home, the buttons on my jeans are practicing social distancing as well.
It has been a long time since a meeting, and it has been quiet in the neighborhood.
Real estate is booming!  PWIII has four properties in escrow and scheduled to close before year’s end.  Properties are:  38 High Point Court, 5 Alta Vista Drive, 190 Pebble Drive, and 135 Alta Vista Drive.
Please find an information only attachment on zoning on Horse Mesa Ranch and Autocamp.
Looking forward to 2021, the board will make meeting decisions based on keeping the community healthy and safe.  
Even with all the chaos 2020 has presented us with, there is still so much to be thankful for this Thanksgiving.  We would even argue one of the greatest gifts this challenging year has given us a new perspective on the things we have been taking for granted all this time.  A new perspective on just how grateful we are for the simplest of things.  And while many are still struggling this Thanksgiving, we hope you can take a moment and practice some gratitude for all the lessons 2020 has brought us.
Sending you laughter, joy, and lots of stuffing this Thanksgiving.
Jan
November 18, 2020
